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SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER

Wed 17 July
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm

Thurs 18 July
Administration Office Closed due to Staff Training

Wed 21 August
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm
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For the week starting Monday, 15 July 2024
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SHIRE ADMIN  
OFFICE HOURS
Please see below the Shire
Administration Office
hours.

Monday - Friday 
9.00am to 4.00pm 

Licensing 
9.00am to 3.30pm

The office has a message
bank service. If you phone
out of our office hours,
please leave a message
and we will get back to
you. 
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For the week starting Monday, 24 June 2024

DOCTOR SERVICE UPDATE

TV BROADCASTING UPDATE
 The technicians have realigned the channel 7 and channel 9  satellite dish however
further work remains to be completed. We take this opportunity to apologise for the
inconvenience caused and appreciate your patience as they work to restore full
service in the future.

2024/2025 RATES
The annual rates for the Shire of Koorda will be out in late July to early August 2024. 

If ratepayers have any outstanding rates, please endeavour to pay these ASAP
before the new rates are raised. 

Burakin/Wialki Road - Please expect delays when travelling through roadworks and
road maintenance grading is happening this week. 

Please be aware and abide by the road work speed limits. We 
thank you for your patience. 

LOCAL ROADWORKS

At its most recent Council meeting, the Koorda Shire endorsed an agreement for a
new doctor service to commence on July 31. 
Under the agreement, Koorda would have a visiting medical practitioner for two
consecutive days each week.
The new agreement comes as the previous medical practitioner suddenly terminated
his services, effective last Friday.
The Shire will keep the community updated to any changes to the new service,
including the start date and if a locum service can be secured in the interim.
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Round 1 of the 2024/2025 Koorda Community Grants Program (CGP) is now open
Council have been dedicated to providing a Community Grants Program to the Shire of
Koorda Groups and Organisations, and we are excited to present round 1 of the
2024/2025 program, with applications being accepted from 1 July to 31 July 2024.
$10,000 is available in this round, with applications being accepted up to $5,000 per
group/organisation.
We are inviting applications from community groups and Not for Profit organisations
which will assist with their vital work and programmes to:
- Promote community capacity, community harmony and social cohesion;
- Encourage people and organisations to help themselves;
- Ensure fair distribution of activities and services throughout Koorda; and
- Encourage resident participation in activities which benefit the community in Koorda.

Visit our website to view the full CGP Guidelines and download an Application form to
start your application today. 
https://www.koorda.wa.gov.au/community/koorda-grants-program.aspx 

COMMUNITY GRANTS PROGRAM

The grant funds allocated for the project were primarily utilised to cover the cost of
purchasing turf grass required for refurbishing the tee boxes at Koorda Golf Club. These
funds were instrumental in addressing  the long-standing maintenance issues caused by
the deterioration of synthetic grass over a period of twenty years.
The refurbishment of the tee boxes at the Koorda Golf Club has had a positive impact on
both the community and the target group, enhancing the quality of recreational facilities,
fostering community engagement, and contributing to the long-term sustainability of the
golf course. 

CGP - ROUND 1 RE-CAP
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LIBRARY NEWS
The library is bursting with new books and the
July books are also now on the 'New' shelf ready
to be browsed, borrowed and enjoyed!
Some of the authors are Tom Clancy, Tom
Keneally, Tessa Harris and Nicola Moriarty. For
the kids we have The Lego Story and The Lego
Ideas Book just to name a few.

PROPERTY AND MAINTENACE UPDATE
The town garden/maintenace team of the Koorda Shire have been tackling
beautifying the streets and public places within the Koorda Shire. They have been
planting trees throughout the streets, removing fallen trees. Pruning the roses which
helps promote healthy growth. The cleaning up of weeds makes the town neat and
clean. The cemetery has been given particular attention, presenting a respectful
appearance for the those that are laid to rest and the people who come to pay their
respects.
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Rubbish                  Recycling
What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Kylie Burrell
burrellk@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 048 019

Councillor Sandra Christie
christies@koorda.wa.gov.au
0420 812 156

KNOW YOUR COUNCILLORS
Deputy President Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillor Kurt Fuchsbichler
fuchsbichlerk@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 968 410 

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents and ratepayers. If you wish to
discuss a Council matter, offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors above.


